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Dear Std. 8 Parent,

RE: CHAIRMAN’S COMMUNICATION

On behalf df the Board of Management, I take this opportunity to welcome you and our
dear candidates back to school for second term after the short holiday. This is a very busy
and determinant term for our candidates as they prepare for their final exams (KCPE) slated
for the end of the year. Our champions have to excel and break the record. This is the final
cohort of KCPE and indeed we have to “finish in style’

We thank you for your continuous support as we join hands to mould our children for a
bright future.

We have agreed with the teachers to be in school with our champions for the evening preps.
This will give our candidates ample time to revise and complete their class assignments
before going home. This program is free of charge and we urge all parents to support it for
the benefit of our lovely children. The new departure time will start on Monday 22"! May
2023. Kindly cooperate.

We thank you all for your continuous support as we pray for God’s protection to all the
Club members and your families. God bless you in all your endeavours as we offer

unwavering support to our teachers and children to keep the flag of our institution high.

Yours faithfully,

Benjamin Gitonga
Club Chairman.
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